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I am an oregon resident and I oppose SB 210 whole heartedly. Vote by mail is a 

cornerstone of Oregon polling making voting more accessible to many voters. Voting 

in person can have so many scheduling conflicts especially with those that can not 

take time from work without suffering financial hardship. In fact the short notice of this 

hearing on SB210 and it being on a Monday when some opposed to it will not be able 

to attend is an appalling assault on oregons voting system.  


